
 

 

 

  PA Charity Bake Sale 
 

Taking Place in the BSB Sanlitun Primary Campus Reception 

Friday 28th October at 3:00pm onwards 

 

The school is holding a dress-up day on the Friday 28th October, we thought 

that a bake sale would be a wonderful addition to this. This is a chance for you 

and your children to spend some time together in the kitchen and create your 

favourite dishes and snacks for a good cause. 

 

Please bring in all of your tasty and wonderful goodies on the morning of the 

28th and leave in the BSB Sanlitun Primary Campus reception area. 

 

Ensure that: 

- Baked goods and snacks etc are easy to distribute and do not need many 

utensils or creative packaging.  

- Please label all containers with your names – for collection. 

- All items brought to school CAN NOT contain traces of nuts.  

- If your items contain dairy please also indicate. 

- Label all containers with your Full Name and Year 

 

If you have any questions or queries - please contact the sanlitun.pa@britishschool.org.cn 

 

 

 


